
 

 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP… 

     As many of you know, Hurricane Maria  
destroyed Puerto Rico on 9/25/17.  It left so  
many families with nothing but the clothes on  
their back. Our Spanish teacher, Mrs. Eggart’s, 
home town (Sabana Hoyos) and her relatives  
were greatly affected by this.  Our Lady of  
Lourdes Catholic School will be taking up a collection to help those in need 
in Sabana Hoyos and to help Mrs. Eggart’s relatives rebuild.  We have 
contacted Fr. Igino Sedda at Parroquia Nuestra Señora de Fátima, the 
Catholic Parish to help distribute the money we collect to those in need. 

      Please stop in the school office to drop off your monetary donations or 
send them to school with your child.  Checks can be made out to GRACE.  
Please keep the families that were affected by Hurricane Maria in your 
prayers. Thank you in advance for your kindness, compassion, and 
generosity. 

  

* There will be an All School Assembly on Friday, October 20th with more 
information. 

* Our Lady of Lourdes classrooms will each be set up with a jar for 
students to get involved with penny wars the week of October 23rd-27th.  
Students may bring in their loose change.  May the best class win! 

* Friday, October 27th  $1 .00 Dress Down Day 

  

If you have any questions, please contact: 

Lourain Eggart    leggart@gracesystem.org 

Michelle Stevens   stevensclan3@new.rr.com 

  

With Gratitude, 

Lourain Eggart & Michelle Stevens 

 


